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New Staff Sergeant transferred to 
Dufferin OPP]

	

The Dufferin Detachment of the Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) has announced the promotion of Staff Sergeant John Buligan from

Sergeant to Staff Sergeant and transfer from Nottawasaga to the Dufferin Detachment.

?I look forward to building on the ongoing successes at the Dufferin OPP detachment in all areas of policing,? said Staff Sergeant

John Buligan.

Staff Sergeant John Buligan has been a member of the Ontario Provincial Police for 27-years. During this time, he has served at

Aurora Detachment, Caledon Detachment and Nottawasaga Detachment. He has worked in various units which include the

Emergency Response Team (ERT), the Urban Search and Rescue, Chemical, Biological, Radiological, Nuclear Response Team

(UCRT), Crime Unit, Drug Enforcement Unit and Community Street Crime Unit.

Staff Sergeant John Buligan has worked extensively in the Dufferin detachment area over several years specifically in the role of

Team Leader for the Community Street Crime Unit. 

The incredible amount of experience Staff Sergeant John Buligan possesses, his positive attitude, dedication to his work,

professionalism and commitment to his community make him a great asset to Dufferin County, said Dufferin OPP in a press release.

?I want to welcome S/Sgt Buligan to Dufferin. We look forward to your leadership and dedication in serving our communities,? said

Dufferin OPP Detachmen Commander Insp. Terry Ward.
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